

Rye Community Primary School & Starfish Pre-school The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk



Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock Headteacher: Miss Kelly Martin

Friday 23rd September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Key Stage 1 - Pirate Day Monday 3rd October

To celebrate this term's learning, we invite all key stage 1 children to come to school dressed as pirates on the Monday 3rd October. Our learning will be centred around lots of pirate activities and we will even be singing a sea shanty or two.

Please find some costume suggestions below; we certainly don't expect anyone to go to the trouble of buying a costume specifically for the one day. As fighting between pirates is strictly against the pirate code, swords, hooks and cutlasses won't be taken out at playtime.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child's teacher on Class Dojo.

Kind regards,

Miss Brewster, Miss Birkby and Mrs Haddock KS1 Team



